

## Heldenfels, Leane

---

**From:** Sid Mourning ~~smo@sidmourningtreeservice.com~~  
**Sent:** Wednesday, July 02, 2014 10:21 AM  
**To:** Heldenfels, Leane  
**Subject:** RE: BOA case for your carport/possible impervious coverage percentage (c15-2014-0076/1806 W. 29th)

Hi Leane,

I think we should push it back again... I believe Sid is moving the carport, and John told me we need to get another survey since they moved the driveway turn around ( to strips)  
But until it is done, I'd like to leave it for post poning. ☺

Thanks and have a good morning,

Tracy Allison  
Sid Mourning Tree Service

512-420-0733 Office  
512-374-9736 Fax  
512-934-1889 Tracy's Mobile

Thanks for choosing us! We want to hear from you. To post an online review, visit our Google Places page. Tree Service is a taxable service please see here for questions.

If you need a copy of our insurance please email: ~~reception@insureaustin.com~~  
[www.goodmorningtree.com](http://www.goodmorningtree.com)  
Please print out only when neccasary!  
<http://www.morningtreereviews.com/>

---

**From:** Heldenfels, Leane [mailto:Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov]  
**Sent:** Tuesday, July 01, 2014 12:09 PM  
**To:** Sid Mourning; Tracy Allison; ~~tracy@trallison@yahoo.com~~  
**Cc:** Ramirez, Diana  
**Subject:** BOA case for your carport/possible impervious coverage percentage (c15-2014-0076/1806 W. 29th)

Hi Sid and Tracy – we are working on putting together our 7/14 meeting agenda and will need to send out notices/renotices if needed by tomm.

So, I was wondering if you'd like to reply to this email and advise if you'd like to postpone your case until 8/11 BOA meeting so you can have more time to resolve the outstanding issues (carport in side setback, parking structure in the front yard, impervious cover).

Or, if you know if you'd like to withdraw the case, you can do that as well by replying to this email and advising.

If you withdraw then a similar case can't be taken out for a year, but since the neighborhood association asked for one postponement, and then you can ask for this 2nd postponement (according to the Board guidelines) you can have up to 2 more postponements (one from staff, one from the Board) before the case has to be acted upon – so if postponing if preferable I understand and it is permitted.

Thanks for letting me know your preference –

Leane